
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, February 7, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Nuggets  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays today     
  

1. Do you want to wish a friend a Happy Valentine’s Day? Buy a Dum Dum bouquet for a 
friend. You can include a personalized message with your bouquet which will be 
delivered on February 14th. Bouquets are 1 dollar and can be purchased during lunch 
until Tuesday, February 12th.  

 
2. Math Olympiad first practice will take place Tuesday February 19th in room A208. If you 

cannot attend please see Miss Zalewska before school for more details. 
 

3. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important meeting about the Upstander campaign. 8th graders will meet during 8th 
grade lunch period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch period. If you have any 
questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there. 
 

4. Reminder to all underwater robotics STEM club members, we will head to the pool 
today after school. We will arrive back at Gurrie at 5:30 so please have your rides 
arranged for then. You must see Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend so we do not wait for 
you. 
 

5. Attention Adventurers! R.P.G Club will meet Friday in the culinary arts room. Please 
bring your character sheets and chromebooks! See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for 
more information. Hope to see everyone Friday.  

 

 


